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June Greetings, HWOTV!  

 Well it looks like Covid-19 is going to drag us into the 21st 

century whether we like it or not. Sounds like the June 

meeting is going to be a Zoom meeting. I had my first and only 

Zoom a couple weeks ago when my grandson in Texas turned 

11. What was most interesting is that the people that zoomed 

in would never have been in the same room together in real 

life. Members from all sides of the family and from all over the 

country. it was a unique opportunity to get to know people 

that I may never meet in person. 

 

I guess it's time to learn something new. Hope to see you all 

there. 

Lindsay Dion, Co-President 
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JUNE MEETING 

HELD VIA 

“ZOOM” 

 



And now…………. 

 

News from 

Our Vice-President and Program Chairman, Monica! 

June,2020 
 

 June Meeting Will Be Live via Zoom 

 June  
Zoom into June!  There are two tasks related to the June Meeting.  Bring your 

April Flowers Bring May/June Flowers Challenge or Pandemic Floral Challenge (from 

Dee Dee King).  There is still time to find that inspiration!  Go! 

Some simple guidelines to help you plan your work: 

1.  Find a picture, or better yet, take a picture of some lovely flowers. 

        Use this for your inspiration on color. 

2.  Weave something inspired by your picture. 

3.  Use any technique, object, or pattern. 

4.  Be ready to share in June.  If we can't meet, we'll figure out the 

logistics of getting a picture of you work out to everyone. 

 
The second task for June was to find and share recipe for a Delicious Fiber Arts                  

Experience. 

So, what is a recipe? 

Recipe: 

• a set of instructions for making or preparing something, (especially a food 

dish)- Today, it’s not food. It’s fiber! 

• a method to attain a desired end: a recipe for success. 

 

Now that you know what a Fiber Arts Recipe is… 



June’s “recipe” can be a tip (ingredient), a method (skill), a resource ( a 

store), a pattern (instructions), a project (meal), whatever.  It can be weaving, 

felting, spinning, basket making, knitting, and so many more areas. 

Please provide 2+ copies of the instructions… written, typed, card, or paper.   You 

will use one of the copies to share with the group during the virtual meeting.   

Please send the second copy to  rooksworld@sbcglobal.net  by the 13th of 

June.  We will compile the “recipe book” for a delicious fiber arts day!   

Bring a sample… nice, but not required. 

If you are not able to ZOOM in June, please feel free to bring your Flower 

Challenge item and/or your recipe next time.  Do send the recipe to Monica by the 

13th of June.  

July  
Wool Day/ Dye Day 

Last year, we had so much fun, that you asked for a repeat.  Hopefully we 

will be able to meet in person.  Remember, the wool producers have a variety of 

products for guild members. Following the Wool Day, we will begin our Dye event.  

More information will follow. 

August 
Come and listen to the Show and Sale 4-1-1 (Show and Sale Tips and Advice) 

provided by the Show and Sale Chairmen.  This is a wonderful time to help with the 

preparation of Show and Sale (October 24, 2020). 

September 
Our own Judy Askins will offer a felting project following the September 

meeting.  Judy has provided several felting opportunities for the Guild.  Judy is 

recognized as a knowledgeable and patient teacher.  

 

Looking Forward 
QUESTION:  Are you still interested in the Ruby Leslie 3-D’s of 3D Workshop in 

September?   

I emailed Ruby Leslie recently.  She would like your input before deciding whether 

to reschedule or meet in September (18, 19, 20).   

 

November Yarn BLUF 

 

mailto:rooksworld@sbcglobal.net


December Christmas Giving Party… 

While you are Sheltering in Place, don’t forget to knit, crochet, weave, or even sew 

something for someone with a need.  Knit hats for the homeless population in town 

or the preemies at Valley Children’s Hospital.  Weave a scarves for women who are 

looking for a job.  Crochet fingerless gloves for dialysis patients.   

______________________________________________ 

 

 

  

DeeDee King is proposing something fun for us to do during our hiatus at home! 

We could include her ideas with Monica’s! 

Here’s her idea: 

DeeDee’s Weaving Challenge: 

How are your flowers growing?  Are you ready to share your 
spring inspired creations?  I know one person who has some 
Lupine dishtowels woven. I hope you can keep your hands 
busy and your minds worry free. 
 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Kaweah Konnection:  Kaweah Konnection meetings are cancelled for the next few 
months. Stay tuned for any future news.  

 



Squeekie Wheels:   Squeekies will be cancelled at least for June; future spin-ins 

will depend on the Covid-19 situation as well as the Exeter Library decision.  If the 

Library system opens up in time, we can still have our meeting on the 19th of June. 

However, don’t plan on it until you hear from me. 

Please use part of your time at home to spin up some fabulous yarns to 

bring to our next meeting. Stay well and WASH YOUR HANDS! You are missed! 

 
  

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

See you next month! 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

                                              

 


